
Vernon Stamp Club Meeting – January 18, 2025 

 

Call to order:  13:45 

Welcome & introduction of any new members.  

Two new members were enrolled: Peter and Ron. Total attendance for the meeting was 25 members 

and 4 visitors. 

General Business 

Motion to approve previous minutes (December 14 meeting). No issues, approved. Reminder to 

everyone that minutes are posted on the website. 

Congrats to Erik for winning the door prize and Rosemary for winning the 50:50 draw. 

Thanks to Wanda for her discussion of Dog Sled Mail. Mark added that he had a connection that 

could add to Wanda’s piece. Thanks to Barrie for his tutorial on preparing and printing your own 

album pages. 

Next Meeting(s) 

OMPA/OSC will be holding an event next week in Summerland (January 25). The next Vernon Stamp 

Club meeting will be held Saturday, February 15. 

Open to the Membership 

Peter was interested in obtaining a particular train magazine (the one focussing on S-Gauge) that 

was on oƯer at the beginning of the meeting. No one in the room indicated that they had picked it 

up. If you picked up one of the train magazines and left before the formalities began, Peter would 

like to speak with you.  

Meeting was abbreviated in order to hold the AGM 

Adjourn Meeting:  13:55 


